
 

Goshen Park District 

The Goshen Township Trustees are looking for an individual 

willing to make a commitment to give freely of your time and 

talents to help strengthen and further the Goshen Park District 

and become a leader who has accepted a civic responsibility in 

furthering the recreational opportunities in Goshen Township.  

The Board of Trustees are accepting letters of interest with a 

resume attached for consideration to the appointed position of 

Park Commissioner.  Trustee appointed Park Commissioners are 

an independent volunteer board which oversees the maintenance 

and operations of the Goshen Community Park District. 

 

 

Are you 

interested in the 

recreational 

needs of our 

community? 

──── 

Want to provide 

a balance of 

quality 

recreation 

opportunities for 

the benefit of 

present and 

future 

generations? 

──── 

Submit your 

letter of interest 

with resume to:  

──── 

Goshen Township 

Administrator Steve Pegram 

steve.pegram@goshen-oh.gov 

Or 

6757 Goshen Road 

Goshen, OH 45122 

  

mailto:steve.pegram@goshen-oh.gov

